

ACHEN-GARDNER CONSTRUCTION

550 S. 79th Street, Chandler, AZ 85226 | 2425 W. Wave Hill Court, Tucson, AZ 85705

SKY KIDS TAKE FLIGHT IN GOODYEAR

Achen-Gardner is proud to have been a sponsor and volunteer at the Sky Kids' Fly Day Event For Special Kids held at Phoenix-Goodyear Airport on April 18. This years event gave 123 children with special needs an opportunity to fly in a general aviation aircraft with an expert pilot along with a parent or

friend to experience the wonders and enjoyment of flight. It was a fun day on the ground too, with face painting, a fairy princess, clowns, Imperial Storm Troopers, a BBQ lunch, aircraft displays, the Goodyear Police "Big Bear Cat" SWAT vehicle, a Goodyear Fire Engine, and much more. Thank you to all of the volunteers who made the Fly Day Event possible. [See more information and photos on our website] [See more photos on our Facebook page]









2015 Mike Kolling Golf Tournament Wrap Up

Achen-Gardner hosted the 8th Annual Mike Kolling Memorial Scholarship Golf Tournament on Friday, April 24, at the San Marcos Golf Resort in Chandler. We had 138 golfers who participated in this year's event, which brings together friends and peers of the late Mike Kolling to celebrate his life and to raise scholarship funds that will benefit local construction and engineering school students at Arizona State University, the University of Arizona, and Northern Arizona University. [See more information and photos on our website] [See more photos on our Facebook page]



Northsight Boulevard Extension Project Wins Build Arizona Award

Achen-Gardner Construction's Northsight Boulevard Extension Project a Arizona won Chapter Associated General Contractors (AZAGC) 2014 Build Arizona Award in the Public Reconstruction. CMAR - Municipal Utilities Projects Less Than \$10 Million category. Members of the project team accepted the award during the AZAGC Annual Awards Banquet at the Arizona Biltmore Resort & Spa in Phoenix on April 17. See project information and

photos on our website]





From Left to Right: David Martin (Arizona Chapter AGC President), Chuck Wright (Senior Vice President at Kimley-Horn and Associates), Christie Hall (Project Manager at Achen-Gardner Construction), Bobby Cash (Project Superintendent at Achen-Gardner Construction), and Rob Bottcher (Arizona Chapter AGC Chairman).